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Department for Economy 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mike 
 
 
Ulster University Belfast Campus Programme 

 

The Public Accounts Committee agreed at its meeting on 10 September 2020, 

to invite you back to PAC to provide an update on the UUBC programme 

matters, including those relating to the status of substantial Financial 

Transaction Capital loans associated with the project. 

 

The date the Committee would like you to attend is Thursday 5th November 

2020 when it may be useful for an Ulster University Official to attend as well.   

I look forward to hearing from you. 

  

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
William Humphrey 

Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Fax: (028) 9052 0366  
Email: 
Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.gov.uk 
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